
School photos will be conducted on

At this session we will be photographing

Please ensure full uniform is worn.

GDPR
Please ensure you have given the appropriate permission forms into school as 

unfortunately no permission equals no photo.

Parents will receive free proofs of every image and the option to make a purchase.

Wednesday 26th September 2018

Whole School

Families
(Starting at 8:30am)

Siblings

Individuals
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